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22b

Winchester Road

13/02/2018  23:11:072018/0116/P OBJLETT

ER

 Paul Fineberg Please refuse this application for installation of an air source heat pump. Such devices 

make very significant noise and the device will shatter the peace of the neighbourhood. The 

promise of a sound reducing enclosure is made by the applicant, which begs the question 

why is such necessary ? These devices are unproven and are very noisy. The heat pump 

device is therefore wholly unsuited for use in the conservation area neighbourhood because 

it will cause injurious noise nuisance to neighbours.

24 Winchester Rd 14/02/2018  08:06:062018/0116/P OBJEMAI

L

 Ruaridh 

Macdonald

Please refuse this application for installation of an air source heat pump. Such devices 

make very significant noise and the device will shatter the peace of the neighbourhood. The 

promise of a sound reducing enclosure is made by the applicant, which begs the question 

why is such necessary ? These devices are unproven and are very noisy. The heat pump 

device is therefore wholly unsuited for use in the conservation area neighbourhood because 

it will cause injurious noise nuisance to neighbours.

24 Winchester Rd

London

NW3 3NT

14/02/2018  08:08:312018/0116/P OBJEMAI

L

 Ljiljana 

Macdonald

Please refuse this application for installation of an air source heat pump. Such devices 

make very significant noise and the device will shatter the peace of the neighbourhood. The 

promise of a sound reducing enclosure is made by the applicant, which begs the question 

why is such necessary ? These devices are unproven and are very noisy. The heat pump 

device is therefore wholly unsuited for use in the conservation area neighbourhood because 

it will cause injurious noise nuisance to neighbours.

22b Winchester 

Road

13/02/2018  23:18:502018/0116/P OBJLETT

ER

 Paul Fineberg The area of green cover shall not be reduced from that permitted. The site was historically 

made up of the rear gardens of four Winchester Road houses until these were sold off for 

speculative development more than twenty years ago.  The maximum amount of green 

space should be maintained for reasons of bio-diversity and the safeguarding of the green 

outlook of the Conservation Area, of which the site forms a part.
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